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May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
School supply lists have now been posted on our school website.  You may choose to purchase your 
child’s school supplies over the summer for school in September.   
 
Alternatively, as a convenience to parents, we have attached an order form for School Start for those 
parents who wish to order ahead of time from this private company.  This is a personal choice and not 
compulsory.  You may order your child’s supplies online at www.schoolstart.ca and the pack of supplies 
will be delivered to your home. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. J. Dhaliwal 
Principal 

http://www.schoolstart.ca/

